TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ATTORNEY'S OFFICE
MEMORANDUM
TO: Ronald W. Belmont, Supervisor
Members of the Town Board
FROM: Andrea C. Rendo, Deputy Village Attorney
DATE: July 11, 2019

SUBJECT:  Vehicle Transfer to The Arc of Oneida and Lewis

Pursuant to the New York State Department of Transportation Section 5310 Program, and in
accordance with the terms of our Agreement with said program, I respectfully request
authorization to transfer ownership of a Town owned passenger van to a participating
organization, The Arc of Oneida and Lewis. Such exchange is in consideration of a payment by
The Arc of Oneida and Lewis, to the Town of Harrison, in the amount of $5,000.00.
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